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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 3, 2009

TO: Honorable Rene Oliveira, Chair, House Committee on Ways & Means 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1547 by Creighton (Relating to the provision by an appraisal district of certain 
information on an Internet website operated by the district.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Tax Code to require that all appraisal districts operate an Internet website 
and specifies what information is to be included on the website. A statement regarding certain 
information posted on the website must be included as part of the notice of appraised value sent to a 
property owner if the property is a single-family residence that qualifies for a homestead exemption.

The bill would take effect January 1, 2010.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, MN, SD, DB, TP
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